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15th October 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
As you know the hot meals options will begin after half term. 
 
I can now clarify and update the menu options that were sent home last week.  Please see below: 
 
 
Monday ~ Beef/Quorn burger in a roll with lettuce and tomato.  Hash brown. Cucumber and 

celery  sticks.  Cookie 
 
Tuesday ~  Vegan nuggets and chips. Carrot, cucumber, pepper sticks.  Fresh fruit and mini 
   shortbread 
 
Wednesday ~ Roast chicken/quorn fillet wrap with sweetcorn and lettuce. Diced potatoes. 

Tomatoes, pepper and celery sticks.  Cheese and crackers. 
 
Thursday ~ Pollock goujons with wedges.  Tomatoes, celery and carrot sticks.  Fresh fruit 

and yoghurt. 
 
Friday ~ Hot dog in a roll with sweetcorn salsa.  Curly fries.  Pepper, carrot and cucumber 

sticks.  Muffin. 
 
 
Our current challenge is that two of our classes are having to eat their lunch in their classroom to 
allow the younger children to use the dining room on a staggered basis. We also only have one MDS 
per class in order to keep the bubbles separate which obviously becomes more difficult. Lunchtime is 
one of our biggest challenges with COVID-19 safety so we are trying to keep things as simple as we 
can. 
 
We hope to go back to meals needing knives and forks after Christmas but this can’t be confirmed 
until we see how the virus is spreading and measures we need to have in place. 
 
I hope the above answers some questions you may have. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs M Dodd  
School Secretary 

http://www.charlwood.surrey.sch.uk/
mailto:office@charlwood.surrey.sch.uk

